
 

4 December 2020  
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 
main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
Making healthcare more accessible in Asia has underpinned the Zuellig Pharma business throughout our 
history and seen us grow to become one of the largest healthcare services companies in our region. Our 
approach to business has always involved looking beyond immediate needs to consider the long-term future 
of our employees, clients and customers.  
 
In 2019, we embarked on a journey to extend this philosophy and make sustainability a fundamental and 
integral part of the way we run our business. We joined the UN Global Compact in the same year to join a 
worldwide movement and strengthen our commitment to building a healthier future for the communities that 
we serve.  
 
This year, we are taking further steps to make tangible, metric-driven impact through our first-ever 
Sustainability Report, due to be released in the first quarter of 2021. For this reason, we would like to align 
our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline and hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 1 
Mar 2021.  
 
We look forward to working with our employees, clients, customers and suppliers to showcase 
#SustainabilityInAction founded on our four key sustainability pillars. You may learn more about Sustainability 
in Zuellig Pharma on our website here.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Raymund Azurin  
Senior Vice President, Government Affairs & Sustainability  
Zuellig Pharma Holdings Pte. Limited  

 

https://www.zuelligpharma.com/about-us/sustainability

